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		Parliamentary Pub of the Year nomination for Beverley and Holderness 

	






			Click above to see the Sun Inn's excellent submission to the next stage of the Parliamentary Pub of the Year competition after coming out on top of my call for nominations last year. Find out more about the competition here.

February Update
 
Welcome to my latest newsletter, where you'll find a taste of what I’ve been getting up to on your behalf over the last couple of months in Parliament and across Beverley and Holderness.

Since returning to London after the Christmas recess, the new MPs have settled into their offices while some more older heads experienced the merry-go-round of a Cabinet reshuffle. We have a new Chancellor of the Exchequer, whose job it will be to boost opportunity across the country, and there’s a whole host of new appointments sitting around the Cabinet table. One of these will be George Eustice (as the new Environment Secretary) who has promised to hold a flooding summit in the next 2 months, and I have already written to him to make sure the East Riding is included in these talks.

Please do contact me at grahamstuartmp@parliament.uk or 01482 679687 if I can be of any help.


Working Hard for Beverley and Holderness 









		






			


	Kept on at International Trade 
As the reshuffle took place around me, I kept my place as a Minister in the Department for International Trade. It’s been an honour to be able to serve my country by promoting the UK’s interests across the world in addition to doing my utmost to help the residents of Beverley and Holderness.









			


	Beverley Men in Sheds
I had a fantastic time at Beverley Men in Sheds in Oldroyd's Corner of Beverley Garden Centre. The project is one of three in the constituency - others are in Withernsea and Hornsea - which give men (and women, despite the name) the chance to meet new people while taking part in activities like carpentry and metalwork. Read more here... 
 









			


	Withernsea Primary School
Year 5 pupils and teachers from Withernsea Primary visited Parliament through Hull Children's University - a local charity which broadens children's horizons by offering unique experiences. I met with two of the three groups who came down and was given a good grilling by the pupils who'd learned about how Parliament works and created their own law on homeless shelters. Read more here...









			


	Lockington footpath
Back in the constituency, meanwhile, I was invited by local parish councillors to visit the footpath along Station Road, which leads from Lockington to the A164. I saw for myself the state of the path, which gets churned up in the winter - making it practically unusable for residents. The local councillors and I have raised the matter with East Riding Council and I await good news. Read more here... 
 









			


	
Holocaust Memorial Day
I was fortunate enough to be given the chance to mark the 75th anniversary of the liberation of Auschwitz-Birkenau, by paying my respects in the Holocaust Educational Trust's Book of Commitment. Signing the book is a chance to remember and respect the horrors of the Holocaust and to commit to learning from it to fight discrimination and prejudice today. Read more here...









		






		






			All best wishes,



P.S. If you want to stay up-to-date with events in the constituency, please like my Facebook page, or visit my website, where you can also find details of my regular street surgeries.

Graham Stuart MP
Member of Parliament for Beverley & Holderness
9 Cross St, Beverley, HU17 9AX
Tel:      01482 679687
Email: grahamstuartmp@parliament.uk
Web:    www.grahamstuart.com 
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